
 

 

 

 
July 24, 2024 

 
Brothers and Sisters,  
 
 
I wanted to share with you an update on two topics that we have been getting a lot 
of questions about and now have more definitive answers for.  
 
Firstly, I have just been informed by the Company that the “Gold Book” Collective 
Bargaining Agreement has been printed and is ready for shipping.   
 
As a reminder, this is a contractually bound obligation for the Company:   
 

Article 18 General and Miscellaneous 
 

E. Copy of Agreement. The Company shall provide each Employee covered 
by this Agreement with a copy of the Agreement, printed and bound in a booklet 
with reasonable print size, bearing the Union logo. The Company shall also supply 
the Union Office with fifty (50) extra copies.  
 
Station Managers are responsible for ordering and distributing the Contract.  Your 
District Representatives will be following up with all stations to ensure that this is 
done in a timely matter.  
 
Secondly, TWU Local 555 Committee positions are being opened for Members to 
submit letters of interest. As of today, the Education Committee and the Future 
Leaders Organizing Committee have posted announcements via email, social 
media, and the website www.twu555.org.   
 
Please continue to monitor those platforms as more positions will be posted. 
 
 
In Solidarity,  
 
 
Abilio Villaverde 
President 

 
 

http://www.twu555.org/

